
more than 3,800 students left their

theffihaven loeafiort

for all you and your staffdid to

Selelqlitrry farq!-!

sacrifices.

DEPART

Dear Fellow School District Leader,

On March 18, 2011, following the
Japan, the DeparEment of State issued a V
members from the island of Honshu, Japan.

and relocated to safe haven locations

As you know, DoDEA requested
families as they returned to the U.S. Many
stateside schools. Some of these students
Voluntary Departure was lifted, while
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rhic eartlrquake and subsequent disasters in

Authorized Departure for military family

Throughout the Voluntary Authorized Deparhre,
nt of Defense Education Activity (DoDEA) schools

the world.

leaders and educaton provided a welcoming
education for the displaced students, expertly

support in welcoming the children of mititary
rdents successfully temporarily enrolled in

turned to Japan with their families when the

remained in the U.S. to complete treir school year at

It is with deepest gratitude that we our appreciation to your schools and districts
our students. Although there was uncertainty

regarding the duration of their stay, your sc
school environment as well as a continuum
responding to each child's unique neds. actions eased the btrdens and offered stability to

ines and a

On behalf of DoDEA and the families we serve, we thank you for facilitating a

seamless transition for the students
Members make enormous sacrifices every

by this series of disasters. Military Service
ai for our great nationo and your support assisted in

ensuring that the education of their chi their most precious asse! was not among these

Please do not hesitate to ask if is some way our organization can assist you as your

serve the children of ow nation's military

Sincerely,

Marilee Fitzgerald
Acting Director


